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Dear Fellow Supporter: 
 
 The Kiwanis Club of Dearborn will hold its annual Peanut Drive this year from 
September 8h to September 11th. For over 60 years the funds raised by our Peanut 
Drive have gone directly to supporting numerous community service projects and 
organizations that benefit our children, elderly in our community and those that are less 
fortunate than we are. Your contributions in the past, no matter how small, have gone 
directly to the support of such worthwhile activities and organizations as: 

 
Special Days Camp for Children with Cancer 

Penrickton Center for Blind Children 
Dearborn Senior Citizens Programs 

Save Our Children 
Children’s Miracle Network 

Dearborn Symphony Children’s Concert 
DeSales Camp for Deaf Children 

ACCESS Children's Programs 
Dearborn Firefighters Burn Drive 

Salvation Army Programs 
Little League Baseball Programs  
Goodfellows Christmas Programs 
Girl Scout /Boy Scout Programs 

 Michigan Military Moms 
Animal Shelter & Rescue Programs 

Dearborn Schools Robotics, Video, Sports & Art Programs 
Children’s Hospitals of Michigan 

Starfish Family Services 
Vista Maria Home for Girls 

N.O.A.H. Bag Lunch Program for Homeless 
 Homes for Wounded Soldiers 

 
 When you see our members in their Kiwanis caps and aprons on September 8th, 
9th, 10th & 11th please be generous with your donation.  Your continued support is 
greatly appreciated by us and those who have benefited from your generosity.  
To donate by mail send checks payable to the Kiwanis Club of Dearborn 
Foundation:     P.O. Box 2411,  Dearborn  MI  48124.  
 
Thank You 
Renea Callery 
2016 Fundraising Chairperson 
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